
Dr. Thomas Schiller
Chief Clinical Integration Officer, SwedishAmerican
Health System &
Medical Director, BetterLife Wellness

Dr. Thomas Schiller was born and raised in Rockford, 
IL, and is a proud graduate of Auburn High 
School. He received his B.A. from The Johns 
Hopkins University in Baltimore, Maryland and his 
M.D. from the University of Illinois, Chicago.  Dr. 
Schiller completed his residency in family medicine at 
the Baylor College of Medicine in Houston, Texas, 
serving as chief resident during his final year. He 
returned to Rockford with his wife and children and 
has been practicing at SwedishAmerican Health 
System since 1995.  In 2001 Dr. Schiller gradually 
transitioned to an administrative role as president of 
the SwedishAmerican medical staff and went on to 
serve as president of the SwedishAmerican Medical 
Group for fifteen years.  In 2016, Dr. Schiller took on 
the responsibilities of Chief Integration Officer for the 
health system which involves oversight of quality and 
clinical integration system wide.

Speaker Bio:

Health Trends Affecting our Region:
Your Employees are Not Immune

Dr. Schiller will walk us through the major health risks affecting the 
Stateline area.  He will discuss why the prevalence of chronic illness 
is of extreme importance, how employers can proactively help to 
make positive health improvements in their population, and why the 
future is looking a bit brighter for the region and the nation when it 
comes to chronic illness.

Date: Wednesday, May 24, 2017
Location: Giovanni’s

Registration: 11:00 am
Lunch: 11:30 am

Presentation: 12:00 – 1:00 pm
Meal:  Deli Express – sandwich wraps, chips, potato salad, brownie and 

coffee/tea

EBANI will accommodate special dietary requests (i.e. vegetarian, gluten-free, etc.) with a
minimum one-week advance notification.

MEETING REGISTRATION
Members $20.00 / Guests $30.00

Registration Deadline is Friday, May 19, 2017

Checks may be made payable to Employee Benefit Association of Northern Illinois or 
pay online (via PayPal) at www.rockfordebani.org.

Fax registration to 608-364-8937 or 
mail to EBANI, P.O. Box 4093, Rockford, IL  61110-0493.

Cancellations must be received via fax by the Friday prior to the meeting.  We are unable to refund for cancellations received after that date.

Total Due
Member Name

Company
Phone
E-Mail

Guest Name & Email
Guest Name & Email

We look forward to 
seeing you for our final 
meeting of this season!


